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GOVERNOR'S BUDGET HEARING — DEPARTMENT ON AGING 
 
Budget Hearing.  On November 17, 2017, Governor Kim Reynolds held a budget hearing for the 
Department on Aging.  Director Linda Miller gave updates on the Department’s outreach activities over 
the past year, as well as realignment within the Department and the Department’s efforts to draw down 
Medicaid matching funds for individuals who receive Medicaid services through the Aging and Disability 
Resource Center.  
 
Department Request.  The Department’s FY 2019 budget request is summarized in an earlier Fiscal 
Update Article.  The Department submitted an FY 2019 request for General Fund appropriations totaling 
$12.2 million.  This is no change compared to estimated FY 2018. 
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